DBRC-

Discovery Bay

30 July 2025

(Update) Temporary Closure of No.2 Squash Court

Dear Members and Guests,

Please be informed that due to construction delays, Squash (Table Tennis) Court
No. 2 at DBRC will remain closed until the end of August as part of our
ongoing facility enhancement efforts. Members are welcome to use Squash
Courts No. 3 or 4 for squash or table tennis bookings during this time.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.
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FROM CLUB MANAGEMENT



